
460 Kings County Drive, Suite 101, Hanford, CA 93230 | Phone: 559-584-1401 | Fax: 559-582-7618 

Dear Community Partner, 

Thank you for assisting us with distributing naloxone to those who need it. Your assistance aids 
our department in addressing the opioid crisis by reducing opioid overdose deaths through the 
provision of free naloxone. 

Required Information: 

Total Boxes Received: 

Organization:

Address: 

Phone: 

Title:  

Email:

Name: . 

Signature: 
Date:  

Kings County Representative Name:  

Signature: Date:  

Rose Mary Rahn, BSN, PHN 
Director 

Milton Teske, MD 
Health Officer 

 To promote and protect the health and well-being of Kings County residents through education, 
prevention, and intervention. 
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